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The nomination period for The CPA Technology Advisor’s 40 Under 40 recognitions
is nearing its end. Be sure to nominate a colleague or even yourself, if you are a
technologically savvy professional in the accounting space or are a vendor serving
the profession. Honorees do not have to possess any credential, but should be directly
involved in the tax and accounting space as either a practitioner or as a technology
provider.

The program is completely free. Nominations can be made on our website at
www.cpatechadvisor.com/40under40.
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